Rob Peterson, CPUC January 14, 2021
c/o Dr. Tom Engels

Horizon Water and Environment, LLC

266 Grand Ave., #210

Oakland, CA 94610

Subject: OPPOSITION TO SE-PLR-2, TEMPLETONY/S. RIVER ROUTE
ALTERNATIVE-ESTRELLA SUBSTATION AND PASO ROBLES AREA
REINFORCEMENT PROJECT

Dear Dr. Engels,

If the above referenced Alternative were to be chosen, my family and |
would be in grave danger from a fast moving fire that could be ignited by
the high voltage power lines running along S. River Road below our house
in Santa Ysabel Ranch. High winds are very common here that would
make matters very much worse.

Also, there is a known earthquake fault within twenty miles of here which,
according to The Department of Planning and Building of the County of San
Luis Obispo, could cause major damage to the proposed power pylons,
which could then be another cause of catastrophic fire.

Please hear our concerns and vote against this Alternative.

Sincerely,




